
VIDEO (CCTV) SURVEILLANCE SYSTEM 
 

The school premises are monitored by video surveillance (CCTV) for safety and security 

purposes. Images captured through this system may be shared with government or other 

law enforcement agencies as deemed necessary. Signage indicating the presence of 

surveillance cameras is displayed in areas where the system is installed. 

 

For inquiries, please contact the school office during school operating hours at 2604 9762. 


